


Addendum to the May 15, 2023 minutes:
V. Reports of Special Boards, Committees, and City Officers
               e. Treasurer Report:  Miriam Gebhardt reviewed the balance sheet with the council. All funds share one account. 
Mrs. Gebhardt stated that the City needed to do better with watching the overspending of funds. The City will need to transfer funds to clear out negative balances at the end of the fiscal year.




